
Research Award Program

The Hypersomnia Foundation is pleased to 
announce our new research award program. 
We will be offering idiopathic hypersomnia (IH) 
research funding to support medical students, 
physician residents and fellows, postdoctoral 
fellows, and other researchers.

Applications are accepted on a rolling basis to 
support various projects, and awards of $1,000-
$5,000, on average, will be made (along with 
honorable mentions). Awardees will be expected to 
produce a written summary of their findings at the 
conclusion of the funding period. The Hypersomnia 
Foundation is hopeful that these research awards 
will help to unlock the mysteries of IH.

For more information and to apply: 
hypersomniafoundation.org/ 

research-award-program
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Hypersomnia Registry

Help Research Hypersomnias 
The Hypersomnia Foundation is proud to 
partner with CoRDS (Coordination of Rare 
Diseases at Sanford), on a hypersomnia-
specific patient registry. As of August 2018, 
we have nearly 1300 respondents in our 
registry. Please help unravel the mysteries of 
hypersomnia by encouraging your patients 
to add their information now. Our registry is 
for all persons with idiopathic hypersomnia 
(IH), narcolepsy, Kleine-Levin syndrome, 
hypersomnia due to a medical condition, 
and hypersomnia associated with a 
psychiatric condition. And any researcher 
can apply to use the data. Find out more 
today, and link to us, at: 

hypersomniafoundation.org/registry 

About Us 
The Hypersomnia Foundation is a 501(c)(3) 
nonprofit organization. Our mission is to improve 
the lives of people with idiopathic hypersomnia 
and related disorders by advocating on their 
behalf, providing support, educating the public 
and healthcare professionals, raising awareness, 
and funding research into effective treatments, 
better diagnostic tools, and, ultimately, a cure for 
these debilitating conditions.
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